
  
   

 

1 April 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: SCHOOL TIE FOR BOYS LEARNING CHINESE 

The commitment required to learn Chinese as an extra-curricular subject cannot be underestimated 
and it is usual to recognise this at the end of the school year by awarding boys studying Chinese at 
Bishop’s a Certificate of Achievement. 

Your son is also eligible to wear a school tie which has the Chinese characters for ‘Learn Chinese’ 
on the front along with the image of a Chinese dragon.  Unfortunately the school is not able to 
provide ties free of charge, but if you would like your son to have one of these ties to wear to 
school, it can be purchased at the cost of £7.50. 

To pay please follow the WisePay link shown below. If you have any issues accessing WisePay 
please email Trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk, Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the 
deadline for payment should contact the Finance Office on ext 260. 

WisePay:- https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?ACT=nav&mID=310816  

The deadline for payment is:-  Friday 3rd May 2019. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs F Tang 
Chinese Teacher 
Bishop Wordsworth's School 
fxt@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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